
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

I would like to invite you to a parents information meeting for the upcoming trip to Russia on Monday June 

6th at 5.30pm in the sixth form common room. The meeting will give you the opportunity to ask any final 

questions and to meet a representative from the tour company who is arranging the trip, hopefully we will 

also be able to give you the final itinerary for the trip.  

 

Could I also please request that you bring with you to the meeting any outstanding paperwork including 

copies of passports and visa pages. 

 

I look forward to seeing you on June 6th! 

 

Kind regards 

 

Victoria Jaafar 

Economics & Business Studies Department 

vlj@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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